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Dear Sir/Madame: 
 

RE: Feedback on Comments Received on DIS-16-02 Radiation Protection and Dosimetry 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on comments received for DIS-16-02. 

I fully support the following comment made by the Canadian Nuclear Association:  

The timing of the proposed documents is premature because the new RP regulations have 
not been not been finalized. The stated purpose of the proposed documents is to "align with 
and provide relevant information to licences for meeting the new requirements resulting 
from the forthcoming amendments to the Radiation Protection Regulations." Since these 
have not been published, it is difficult to provide many specific comments on potential 
points that need clarification or further information in the proposed documents. 

 
And I fully support the CNA’s proposed change with regard to the above comment: 
 

Industry suggests the CNSC defer the discussion on the proposed documents until the new 
RP regulations been adopted. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

J. Dovyak 
 
Jeff Dovyak RTNM, CRPA (R)     
Radiation Safety Coordinator      
WRHA        
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